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clyde keene <jeffbren@swbell.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 12:08 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
10:1 max ??

Why does this will mean that to trade a single standard lot of $100,000 you will need
$10,000 in your account? Currently it can be as little as $200! How does this "help" us
retail traders?? Arent you supposed to be there to provide a safe environment to trade in
not kick us out of the game!!

Jeff


